
 

 
 

10.6.19 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Due to the terrible weather forecast for tomorrow, we have decided that Sports Day will 
now take place in the sports hall at Cranworth Road and therefore, unfortunately, we will be 
unable to allow parents to spectate due to limited space.  
 
Sports day will now take place in two halves. Key stage 2 will attend Cranworth Road in the 
morning and Key stage 1 and foundation stage will attend in the afternoon. All children will 
still need to bring a packed lunch as no school meals will be available tomorrow, other than 
packed lunches which have been pre-ordered.  
 
Children can come to school wearing their PE kit and can remain in these all day.  
 
We apologise for the last minute change of plan but as always the safety and well-being of 
the children is our primary concern.  
 
Kind regards 
The Ashwood Team  
 
 
 
 

  
 


